
 
 

 
 

SPEED-MENTORING EVENT FOR WOMEN IN EIBA 
44th EUROPEAN INTERNATIONAL BUSINESS ACADEMY CONFERENCE 

Poznań, Poland, December 13-15, 2018 

 

CALL FOR APPLICATIONS 
 

The goal of the inaugural Speed-Mentoring Event for Women in EIBA is to provide a supportive platform 

for junior faculty and doctoral students to engage in one-on-one interactions with mentors through a series of 

focused conversations about career-related issues. Mentors will meet with a limited number of selected 

mentees in a ‘speed-dating’ format. The mentor-mentee conversation is intended to provide helpful advice on 

a wide range of topics to women looking for answers and insights to career-related questions and challenges 

they are facing.  

 

The team of mentors includes: 

• Grazia D. Santangelo, Copenhagen Business School (Chair) 

• Dana Minbaeva, Copenhagen Business School 

• Sarianna Lundan, University of Bremen | Aalto University 
• Rebecca Piekkari, Aalto University 

• Elizabeth Rose, University of Leeds | Aalto University 

• Lena Zander, Uppsala University 

 

The 1st Speed-Mentoring Event for Women in EIBA will be held at the Poznań University of Economics 

and Business (PUEB) on December 14th at 13.30-15.00 during the upcoming 44th EIBA Annual Conference. 

 

Applications for this special event will only be received between September 3rd and October 1st, 2018. 

(NOTE: Application e-mails received before September 3rd or after October 1st will not be considered!)  

 

To apply for this event, please send an e-mail message (with the Subject: Speed-Mentoring Event for Women 

in EIBA) to WomenMentoringEventEIBA2018@gmail.com – making sure to include the following points 

of information (NOTE: incomplete applications will not be considered):  

 

1. Your full name and affiliation 

2. Rank and/or stage of your career 

3. Three specific questions on which you would like to receive advice from mentors 

 

ATTENTION: The number of participants accepted for this special EIBA 2018 event is limited. Applications 

will be processed on a first-come, first-served basis. Please note that all accepted participants for this special 

event must also be fully-registered for the EIBA 2018 Poznań conference – this is a mandatory requirement. 

 

We look forward to receiving your e-mail application by October 1st – and to meeting you at the 44th EIBA 

Annual Conference in Poznań this December for the special Speed-Mentoring Event for Women in EIBA! 
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